
FERPA Notification

Parents/legal guardians have the right to:

● request and inspect your child’s record
● request to amend the record if you believe it is inaccurate
● disallow any disclosures of directory information
● file a complaint with the US Department of Education regarding the school’s failure

to comply with FERPA


